
 

 

     Monday 28th April 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
To support the children’s understanding of our next topic, which is all about Ancient Egypt, 

we have arranged for the children in Year 3/4 to enjoy an interactive workshop with the 
fantastic Mr Egypt.   

 
Throughout the day, the children will develop their understanding of what life was like 

during this ancient time. They will explore real artefacts, explore the culture, clothing, make 
up, food, including trying an Egyptian breakfast flat bread, and play games that were 

common to the Ancient Egyptians. They will learn about how tombs were discovered and 

learn about their religious beliefs.  
 

The children will have the opportunity to learn how to translate Hieroglyphics and Egyptian 
maths. They will enjoy learning about the afterlife and mummification and discover Howard 

Carter’s story. It will be a fun, action-packed day with some of the artefacts shared being 
around 5000 years old! 

 
This visit will happen during the school day on Wednesday 18th June. 

 
To pay for this workshop we are asking for parent contributions. Whilst there is no obligation 

for you to make any voluntary contribution, the school really values any donations that you 
are able to make.  For this experience, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of 

£5.50 per child. This must be made through Arbor “Trips”. However, in the event that a 
parent does not make a contribution, his/her child will not be treated any differently.  

 

If the school receives insufficient voluntary contributions, our visitor may be cancelled. To 
ensure that we do not incur any cancellation costs, we are asking if any contribution could 

be made by the end of this half term on Friday 23rd May.  
 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Angelique Coatesworth.  
(Year3/4 Team leader) 

 
 

 
 


